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Bord Memorandum
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I 2" (T L T e T o T T S R P R AT

To: Dave Walsh, Chairperson

From: Jennifer Sherry, Executive Officer
Re: Railway works along a 24-kilometre section of the Dublin to Cork Railway
Line.

Date: 11 October, 2021

“

This file is submitted for an oral hearing direction.

Please see attached memorandum on file with a recommendation from the Senior
Planner inspector.

Please return file to SIDs section when the direction is complete.
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